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February 26, 2016

Ms. Kristen Walli
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON L4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: InnPower Corporation Rebasing Notification for January 1, 2017 Distribution Rates

InnPower Corporation (‘IPC”) respectfully provides notification to the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”), of
its intent to file a rebasing COS application in April 2016 for distribution rates effective January 2017.

IPC intends to file a Custom IR with a 5 year horizon (2017 — 2021) pending approval of IPC’s Board of
Directors. The Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday March 2, 2016. IPC will provide confirmation of
direction on March 4, 2016.

If any clarifications are required prior to March 4, 2016 please contact me directly.

Yours respectfully,

Brenda L. Pinke

Regulatory/CDM Manager

brendap(@innpower.ca
(705) 431-6870 Ext. 262

¢ Wade Morris, Acting President & CEO
Laurie Ann Cooledge, CPA CMA, CPA



